
 Reception Newsletter 

Friday 8th July 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

We have enjoyed another busy week in Reception. This week we have been preparing for 

Sports Day.  The children have been looking forward to competing in this, but unfortu-

nately it had to be postponed due to the poor weather conditions.  Our Sports Day will 

hopefully be rescheduled for next week, with the weather permitting. The children have 

been practicing the different types of events during their  PE lesson and they have be-

come very competent competitors for Sports Day.  

   

During literacy, the children have been writing about their favourite Minibeasts and de-

scribing their features.  In numeracy, this week the children have been revising addition 

and the related  

vocabulary, as well a revisiting 2D shape and their properties.  

 

The children have continued to enjoy our topic about mini- beasts and they 

have been in the outdoor area looking for different types of Minibeasts during their  

mini-beast hunt.   The children have also made their own observational paintings of  

mini-beasts.   

 

  

Have a lovely weekend! 

The Reception Team  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

___________________________________________________________


